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Planning Board Summary 
Amendment to Title 20 Public Forum Standards 

April 5, 2022 
 
 

Planning Board Recommendation 

On April 5, 2022, with 8 members present, the Missoula Consolidated Planning Board held a 
public hearing and voted 8 ayes and 0 nays in favor of staff’s recommended changes to Title 20, 
Sections 20.85.010, 20.85.020, and 20.85.095.  

 
Planning Board’s Recommended Conditions of Approval  

None.  

 
Planning Board Discussion:  

None  

 
Final Motion for Council Consideration 

(Adopt/Deny) an ordinance to amend Title 20, Sections 20.85.010, 20.85.020, and 20.85.095 as 
described in Attachment A. 

 


